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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: bpchico@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 8:47 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
  
As 22 year residents of the Lake Almanor area we are strongly opposed to Water Board staff recommendation in the draft 
EIR. 
Exporting most or all of Lake Almanor's cold water pool to achieve a marginal benefit far downstream would be ecological 
travesty. 
  
Reducing the cold water pool in Lake Almanor will result in a warmer lake and increased algae blooms, impacting both 
fish and 
humans. 
  
Please reconsider the impact of this action as it will ruin the aesthetics of the lake region and have devastating affects on 
an already struggling local economy. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
John and Barbara Pescio 
  
  
  


